
     Women     

Say NO to War 
 

Wednesday 8 March 2006 
 

In the past five years, the US government has led the disastrous 
invasions and occupations of Afghanistan and Iraq, and is now 

apparently planning a military attack on Iran.  
 

On International Women's Day this year, add 
your voice to the call of women around the  

world who are saying NO to war, YES to peace 
 

Join us at 5:30pm at the US Embassy 
29 Fitzherbert Terrace, Thorndon, Wellington 

 
Wear something pink if you can, and bring pink streamers or ribbons, 
photos, cardboard or paper peace doves, and wool to decorate the 
embassy fence; something to make a noise with - pot and spoon, 
drum, your voice - during the time of anger; flowers or candles to 
leave at the gate during the time of mourning; and a poem or reading 
to share during the time of reflection. All women welcome.  

 
For more information about Women Say NO to War 

see http://www.converge.org.nz/pma/8mar06.htm 
 

Organised by Peace Movement Aotearoa and the Women's International League for  
Peace and Freedom (Wellington Branch), contact telephone (04) 382 8129 


	event

